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I support HB319, the Special Assessment for Historic Property program focusing on 

commercial properties. This is a first step to bringing back the only financial incentive 

Oregon offered for historic properties until that program closed, or “sunset,” last June.  

Oregon needs this as one tool in the toolbox to bring more housing to our 

downtowns, especially in rural Oregon. 


